
 
 

This Baxter notice is referred by a FDA’s Preliminary 
Public Health Notification, which can be accessed at: 

 
http://www.fda.gov/cdrh/safety/042806-baxter.html

 
The FDA is neither endorsing nor validating the 
information in this notice by making it available. 

http://www.fda.gov/cdrh/safety/042806-baxter.html







